
 

 

Disinfection Update with Changes 4-15-2020 

Residential Manager Talking Points   

 

As we continue to receive more disinfection products in our inventory we will continue to 

send you periodic updates to your disinfection placards. Your disinfection practices play 

a very important role to keeping everyone safe during this time.     

 

We have recently received a supply of Purell Food Service Surface Sanitizer. This 

product has an SDS # of SS953. It is great to use on food contact surfaces as you do not 

need to rinse this product. We have revised the Kitchen placard to indicate that this 

product can be used on the kitchen counter tops and dining room tables 

 

We have taken this opportunity to review all of our disinfection placards and here are a 

few more changes we have made:  

 Added disinfection of goggles and face shields to the Bathroom placard as well as 

increased the frequency of disinfection to your showers and bath tubs following 

OPWDD’s guidance.  

 Added disinfection of office equipment to the Living Room and Throughout the 

House placard. Please notice that the Oxivir TB is to be sprayed onto a cloth to 

apply to the office equipment surfaces.  

 Increased the frequency of disinfection of vinyl furniture and clothing hampers 

which is found on the Living Room and Throughout the House placard.  

 

Please ensure everyone is reviewing the placards prior to disinfecting surfaces to 

ensure they are aware of the changes.  

 

Please replace your current bathroom, living room and your kitchen placards.  

 

Please remember that disinfection frequency is not limited to the times listed on these 

placards. This is the minimum that a surface must be disinfected. Every time a surface 

has visible blood or body fluids it must be immediately disinfected with Oxivir TB.  

 

Mangers, please review this information with all staff and post for their reference. Thank 

you for your commitment to keeping our environment safe for everyone.  

 

If you have any questions in regards to this system please contact Michelle Peryea, RN, 

Safety and Wellness Coordinator at (518) 775-5420.   

 


